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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dana Rudolf [drudolf@sfflaw.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 25,20125:00 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl .us 

Cc: Martin Friedman; smlubertozzi@uiwater.com; epaquilino@uiwater.com; rjdurham@uiwater.com; 
pcflynn@uiwater.com; Ralph Jaeger; Curt Mouring 

Subject: Docket No. 110257 -WS; Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Seminole County by Sanlando 
Utilities Corporation. 

Attachments: PSC Clerk 22 (waiver to Jan 24th).ltr.pdf 

a) 	 Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Sundstrom, Friedman & Fumero, LLP 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
Phone: (407) 830-6331 
Fax: (407) 830-8522 
mfriedman@sfflaw.com 

b) Docket No. 110257-WS 
Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Seminole County by Sanlando 

Utilities Corporation. 

c) 	 Sanlando Utilities Corporation 

d) 	 2 pages 

e) 	 Sanlando Utilities Corporation's Waiver through January 24, 2013. 
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SUNDSTROM, 

FRIEDMAN & FUMERO, LLP 


Attorneys Counselors 

766 NORTII SUN DRIVE 
SUITE 4030 

LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 32746 

PHONE (4{)7) 831M331 
FAX (4{)7) 830-8522 

www.s£flaw.com 

September 25, 2012 

E-FIUNG 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: 	 Docket No. 1l0257-WS; Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Seminole County by San lando Utilities Corporation 
Our File No.: 30057.198 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

In order to avoid the time and expense of a limited proceeding to address the reclaimed 
water main to connect to the City of Apopka, this project is included in this Docket as a pro­
forma project. Due to the time expended when the City of Altamonte Springs wanted to 
participate in the project, there is a resultant delay in finalizing the plans, obtaining bids, and 
entering into a contract. That delay requires Sanlando to request a change in the CASR so that 
this matter is scheduled at the January 8 or 24,2013 Commission Conference. 

This letter is Sanlando Utilities Corporation's waiver, through January 24, 2013, of the 
Commission's requirement, pursuant to Section 367.081(8), Florida Statutes, to process the 
above-referenced case within five (5) months of the official filing date. 

This letter is also Sanlando Utilities Corporation's waiver to the January 24, 2013, 
Commission Conference of the prohibition, pursuant to Section 367.081(6), Florida Statutes, 
against the Commission withholding consent to the implementation of rates in the above­
referenced case for more than eight (8) months following the date of filing. 

For the Firm 

MSF/der 
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Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
September 25, 2012 
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cc: 	 Steven M. Lubertozzi, Executive Dir. of Regulatory Accounting & Affairs (via e-mail) 
Erin Aquilino, Senior Regulatory Accountant (via e-mail) 
Rick Durham, Regional Vice President (via e-mail) 
Patrick C. Flynn, Regional Director (via e-mail) 
Ralph Jaeger, Esquire, Office of General Counsel (via e-mail) 
Curt Mouring, Division of Economic Regulation (via e-mail) 

SUNDSTROM, FluEnMAN & F'uMERo, UP 


766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030, Lake Mary, Florida 32746 





